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 Thank You to Our Generous Supporters!

First and foremost, Fox Valley Memory Project wants to thank the incredible community
we work in for continued support before and during this pandemic. Without community

members participating and volunteering, our programs would be obsolete. 

Fox Valley Memory Project is funded entirely by donations and grants. 

Thank you to all who generously contribute to the organization.  

We have planned and then planned again ... and it's finally here! 

The Living Life auction site is available for you to browse a wide variety of
items and register to participate during the Silent Auction.

LivingLife.givesmart.com

Bidding will begin Thursday, August 6 at 8:30a 
and closes Saturday, August 8 at 9:00p

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje5tWMzCOzAyI7Q_MaGRUNErT6iMOAWkD7KTZ9ZVM9P4h761qEI6wbuy1osXPlA-dMbsME3INvjbUPaNC68vEF3mdmlvSRuEMbhSL3VLmZAaxSD24952yYNJ_o8UXWzFGig==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje5tWMzCOzAyIW8PTqUt8tOqzdgE8yeR2kjV3UslledGNkS1KPzIZbEUK_0vSlrTMRJrF9nPTo0sMCrUfXlrlhfFrInDoavHZgHZXFB9UPU10OSDfyOf_TsNEV3EfdWC_wR7UaS2gH3HVtFfudtXAjIY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje5tWMzCOzAyI3U56JnMF7M8-Kp5fBVAZkd_NB8ZyCaN7jPKdVhFebdz2-AYFuS0lJe0xkMFoBHfdn_YN4XsjmMpwquVJe7_vebeS1IhMDH3V-N11Ez-56eI5CyXmDhky--TIaYFCaCAnz_I4gP9LV-Y=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje5tWMzCOzAyI0OSIP-_z0_lyxqT9hEf9MQjegCrDTMdUwys3aaLGRKc0HCwu9tmChbayrHQzqDnx9q7Fw8NArOeM5bac8Imkjv3Ej667PYb9NmkzHN8jB8ID1rCQ_CX1hP1oHqv8dJBUpuXagwtpT9WMRndrIAMjLA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje5tWMzCOzAyIHiktumutW0bTAMm1DWJD5Zn8Jh9N5chC0zccka3vmsILBJn8Un7rbWXB_pyZQ65MK2QgwYpR_mTo3EDZYDUXPtO9vrPaKEueWQl4HUmcHMGI1WpACMdzzHM8GUWW0grpew_DDRErtmJYelTCiF60DA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje5tWMzCOzAyIY7ZZkOsPQr3eu71jYzQEHD4n11TvclKDFNjAOThMs-_jkmxQ5MiHGFWKWDopjfpI2W69x1u0Ot_LgUCSE194cg_lWix-ijEuCdatGpxj2MXHvr3fv74xdk4gkZiUlFjkdCzLhBQQBgY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje2W2feO6h1ydUeHn0PXeo_T4zEbTui23A-hIWwoS4-jYn20G_Ugh26Z2FzUm1BWnj3g0DarxQSauxs0LO6JiEu9mhG_Hb7QmaRP-gypOifmoLgbf6JYh7qUjRvKATjFyG_VotWpuGK3ZNf5YUspTIJo=&c=&ch=
http://livinglife.givesmart.com




Memory Cafes: Join us on Zoom! It's been fun!



Until we can gather together again, staff and volunteers meet on Zoom! 
More folks are getting involved and we'd love to see your smiling face next time.

Below are the dates and times for August Memory Cafes!
Want to know the theme for each day? Check on our Facebook page!

Tuesdays at 11:00a
4th, 11th, 18th, 25th

Fridays at 1:30p
7th, 14th, 21st, 28th

Thursday, August 13th @ 2:00p

If you'd like to join us, or have questions about Zoom, 
please contact Brianna by emailing brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org. 

The link for each cafe is emailed the day prior and you have to simply click the link!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje6N-tRupLm3FRmtvBoCEImjl6i7plI_7VBATRhXzhBOQ-jx7x9osbj7VL4NtVwtLAR31MO5GqMaeNMij_TNdc7Os2_atQWDRXW7Osi9YXANGAB5wizW5Se2wRe8qjK6JoE_Cv7GnW-7QGQi-b0HyMYoQdzDPTitN-w==&c=&ch=
mailto:brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org


*Email Rebecca directly here with questions or to receive the Zoom link to
join and connect on August 12: rgroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us

mailto:rgroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us


Please stop by, even if you don't ride! Bring a chair and we'll have a socially
distanced meet-up in the parking lot! It's a chance to see FVMP friends! 

Rides will be about 15 minutes long and can accommodate 2 people at a
time (if those 2 are attending together; 300lb weight limit).

We request participants wear masks when riding. 
The seats will be sanitized between rides.

A waiver will be available and must be signed by each rider.

Details available when you call or email to register!

Bring a chair, your mask, a snack, and sit (socially distanced) at 
Riverside Park under the tall, shady trees for:



Meet Brianna, Heather, and Rebecca at Riverside Park over the 
lunch hour to enjoy some tunes by Neenah's own, Murphy's Law! 

Chalk circles will be painted in the lawn to ensure safe spacing, 
or feel free to listen from your car in the parking lot! 
It's a chance to get out and see friends from FVMP.

Click here to find the Facebook Event containing more information!

*Photo from the Future Neenah Facebook Event*

Follow Fox Valley Memory Project on Facebook! 

There is so much content to see and share. 
It's a great way to stay engaged while we're apart. 

Click here to go to the Facebook page!

Men's Caregiver Support Group
For men who are caring for a loved one living with memory loss.

Walt Zerrenner, support group facilitator, will host the group meeting at:
10:00a on the 3rd Thursday of the month 
at Ridgeway Country Club (2913 County Road II, Neenah)

Coffee and pastries will be provided.

Support meetings previously held at Touchmark and Primrose are currently on hold.

If you are interested in more information or being part of this men's group, contact Walt
via email at wzerrenner@gmail.com. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1609574315874590
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001byjrda_o1CThG4sWsiazG6UP1Dqb3WyTwvbPtkADcwcq0ozjHmeje-RnmrJ6W4EReS_E0bSFgaJf8aC4VJlBxD2enzSNQNVaGq5S2esV1RC8UT46tXI1v5ChSYkYZy46u2YMmGFFSNLdQwVj3BAIFxkQhks89-ol-cA_fnQ3KQewMba7LRpr7mSzxYu0QoZGRpb6FZEwDIg=&c=&ch=
mailto:wzerrenner@gmail.com


Join Winnebago County Dementia Care Specialist and 
FVMP Memory Cafe volunteer Rebecca Groleau for virtual BINGO!

Tuesday, August 11 @ 1:30p
Tuesday, August 25 @ 1:30p

If you'd like to join in any BINGO game or if you have questions, 
please email Rebecca at RGroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us.

 Collaborating to Improve Quality of Life

Fox Valley Memory Project collaborates with other organizations to offer programs
and services that improve quality of life for persons with dementia, as well as their

family care partners and friends. We encourage practices of hospitality and inclusion
that make our community dementia-friendly.
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mailto:brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org

